Serving life is serving God! Our humanitarian mission at Sri Sathya
Sai Sanjeevani Children’s Hospital in Suva, Fiji islands ended and
my team members from Greece, Great Britain, India, Ukraine,
Australia, New Zealand are on their way back home. | would like to
thank Dr Krupali, director of the center for her warm welcome,
professionalism and devotion to humanitarian action. Many thanks
to the trustees of Sai Prema Foundation for the creation of a
sustainable heart center in Fiji islands which offers free of charge
accessibility to the children suffering from heart diseases across the
Pacific Ocean. The emotion of the operated children’s mothers
expressing their feelings makes us understand once again how
each action with love and compassion can change many suffering
lives.



